New Grad Letter from Diplomats 2023

Dear xx:
Congratulations on your graduation! As an AMCP student pharmacist, you have come out on top despite the challenges. I hope your time as an AMCP chapter member helped you achieve your goals and become more familiar with managed care pharmacy. 
Now that you are graduating, I encourage you to maintain your AMCP membership to stay up to date on the rapid changes in managed care pharmacy and continue building your network. AMCP is offering two affordable options depending on your career path: active membership for only $137.50 or a special discounted rate of $100 for those entering a residency, fellowship, or pursuing an additional degree.
AMCP will update your member type to new graduate for renewal. If you will qualify for a Resident/Fellow/Grad membership, simply email memberservices@amcp.org and they will update your record. 
As an exclusive AMCP member, you'll have access to benefits such as keeping up with managed care pharmacy trends and issues via publications and online resources, learning from a vast library of webinars, participating in local affiliates, attending national meetings, and numerous volunteer opportunities. 
I'm excited for you as you begin this new chapter in your life and career, and I want you to know that AMCP is here to support you every step of the way. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or would like to discuss what it means to be part of the AMCP member family.
Warmest wishes for your continued success!
Diplomat signature 
P.S.
We would love to stay in touch as you progress through your career. Please complete the 2-Minute ‘Next Steps’ Survey, 
Diplomat contact info
